
Background Information: 
 
• The 2019 CIPFA/IfG Performance Tracker indicated that public satisfaction with local services is 

largely holding steady. 
• The resilience index shows that even in the most challenging of fiscal circumstances, the majority of 

councils are maintaining a position in which they could weather shock. 
• However, there is a tail of perhaps 10% of councils, where there are some signs of potential risk to 

their financial stability. 
• But these are symptoms requiring further scrutiny, not a terminal diagnosis. 
• The index is neither predictive nor judgmental. It is designed solely, in the public interest, to 

support robust discussions around financial decision making by creating a common set of indicators 
to underpin CFOs’ statements on the robustness of budgets. 

• Anyone using the index is encouraged not to presume the worst if the data is unpalatable. 
• Use it to enhance scrutiny. Robust scrutiny is a core step towards financial decisions that best serve 

organisations and communities. 
• In CIPFA’s view, robust benchmark information will improve the quality of local considerations. 

 

Cipfa Financial Resilience Index 2019  

– Results for Tamworth 

P
age 239



P
age 240



P
age 241



P
age 242



P
age 243



P
age 244



P
age 245



P
age 246



P
age 247



P
age 248



P
age 249



P
age 250



P
age 251



P
age 252


	9 Audit & Governance Committee Timetable
	8a. CipfafinancialresilienceindexTamworthDec2019


